
Conservation Commission Meeting, Via Zoom 
August 19, 2021 

 
Minutes taken by Ruth Gutman 
 
Present at the meeting were members: 
John Bozak, Ruth Gutman, Dan Blanchette, Jerry Lanoie, Nancy Rogers 
 
The meeting of the Conservation Commission was called to order by John via Zoom at 6:36 
PM. 
 
Minutes from the June & July meetings were approved. 
 
Misc Business 
Should we renew our Zoom subscription? Yes – Ruth will renew. 
Upcoming Eagle Scout ceremony for Ryan McKenzie 
 
Hen House Lot 
Selectman Lizotte is tasked with determining timber value. We would like to know what 
decisions the Select Board can make about town owned land. We will try to get on the 
agenda for our next scheduled meeting in September to discuss the property and what 
might happen to it. 
 
Recycling 
Are there grants we can write to help improve the capacity of our transfer station that we 
can assist with? The Boy Scouts only collect redeemable cans. What is the status of the 
contract with Waste Management and Eco Maine? We don’t know. 
 
Hebo Hybo Road Access 
Still ongoing – no progress. We need a resolution to the issue with the locked gate. 
 
Visit to Bog Brook Wetlands 
Dan and Jerry will continue to explore the town own lands. Perhaps we will schedule a 
walk at Bog Brook Wetlands, although it is too wet right now. 
 
Nesbitt Management Plan & Abutters Meeting 
Ruth should resend brochure. 
 
The meeting came to a close at 7:29 PM. 
 
We intend that the next meeting will be at the Select Board meeting. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Ruth Gutman 


